
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a public hearing will be convened by the Town Board, 
Town of Yorktown, Westchester County, New York at Town Hall, 363 Underhill Avenue, 
Yorktown Heights, New York 10598 on the 5th  day of October, 2021 at 7:30 PM, or as soon 
thereafter as the same can be heard, to consider a Stormwater Pollution Prevention Plan 
Permit and Wetland Permit submitted by Con Edison to bury 465 feet of electric cable and 
to add a pad-mounted utility box within the wetland buffer on the eastern side of Foothill 
Street in Yorktown Heights.   
 
A copy of the application and proposed work is on file in the office of the Town Clerk, at 
the said Town Hall, where the same may be inspected during regular office hours, as well as 
on the Town’s website, www.yorktownny.org, under Pending Projects.  
 
All persons in interest and citizens shall be heard at the public hearing to be held as 
aforesaid. 
 
                      
                                                        DIANA L. QUAST, TOWN CLERK 
                                                      Town of Yorktown 
       Certified Municipal Clerk 
 
 
 
   
 


